

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-3323
FAX (732) 578-0017

October 15, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to be of assistance when you may have a concern if your son/daughter is late from school because of a bus run or unforeseen delay in traffic, the district asks that you call your child's school first and if there is no answer, then we ask you to call our Administrative Offices at 732-935-3323, 732-935-3304, or 732-778-2317 in order to gain more information or communicate information to the district.

If should be noted that the "late bus" covers the entire District, and it will take longer for your child to arrive home than a typical bus run.

We welcome your calls in this matter and hope this will help to alleviate any concerns you may have if your child has not returned home.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Dot J. Mil

Superintendent of Schools

STM:jlq